










COUNCIL DECISION NOVEMBER 22, 2014 

 

The Council considered a request from Dr. Evan Franko to remove the restriction on his licence 

that he is unable to prescribe opiates and to remove the restriction on his licence that he cannot 

practise as an emergency room physician.  

 

The Council agreed to both of Dr. Franko’s requests.  

 

The only remaining restrictions on his licence arising from the finding of unprofessional conduct 

of September 17, 2009 are that: 

 

1) Dr. Franko is prohibited from working as a critical care associate; and,  

2) Dr. Franko is required to participate in Physician Support Program of the Saskatchewan 

Medical Association, to participate in a program of random fluid screening through the 

Physician Support Program and to follow the recommendations of the program. 




